
Hand Over 12 units of used computer to Sarakup Indu Dayak Sarawak (SIDS) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FCSIT handed over 12 units of used computers as a donation to Sarakup Indu Dayak Sarawak 

(SIDS). These past few years, the computers were used in the faculty to nurture young minds, 

train professionals and create memorable experiences. They were taken care of by a group of 

dedicated technicians, always being checked by the good "doctors" in the house. Now, these 

computers found a new home. A new entrepeneur incubator will be established by SIDS with the 

hope to kick start programs that will bring new hope and greater opportunities to the Dayak 

women. The university, especially FCSIT, is honoured to be part of this initiative and hopes that 

the program achieve its objectives. 

 

"From what we get, we can make a living; what we give, however, makes a life."  

~ Winston Churchill 


